
CONSTRUCTION REPORT FOR FACILITIES 

JULY 17, 2018 

 

ENERGY DISCUSSIONS: 

LIGHTING FOR HIGH SCHOOL, MIDDLE SCHOOL and NAPI:  

The  discussion at the June board meeting with MCloud Corporation regarding the lighting in the schools 

getting more efficiency out of LED bulbs as well as switches that operate on an on/off schedule was put 

on hold until such time that this can be discussed at the next Facility Meeting.  

 

ENERGY SAVINGS PERFORMANCE SERVICES: 

The Request for Qualifications has been sent out to three firms and will be brought back to the 

Board for their decision. 

 

KWB SPRINKLERS:  

Steve from Jonas Sprinklers (who installed the sprinklers for the Elementary Playgrounds) came up last 

week to go over the last year's project and replace those heads that were broken.  With Reid's help they 

found about 20+ sprinkler heads that had been kicked and broken causing numerous problems.  The 

time and cost to replace each of those is extensive. 

MIDDLE SCHOOL:  

1.   NW ENERGY UPDATE ON RELOCATION OF EXISTING VALVES  

2.  RFP for Middle School Renovation is being advertised for the Architect-Engineer.  

 

SPORTS COMPLEX: 

1.  RFP for this is being advertised for the Architect-Engineer. 

 

CARPETING: 

1.  Administration - Billman's has finished their carpeting in the administration bldg.   There hasn't been 

a day gone by where someone hasn't complimented the staff here on the fresh new look in the 

conference rooms and the hallways.     


